
 

Mediterranean and Black Seas Hydrographic Commission 
XVIIth Conference  

Athens, 1-3 June 2011  
 

 

 
From:  Hellenic Navy Hydrographic Service  
 
 
Attn: MBSHC Members, Associate Members, Observers, President of the IHB  
 
 

Please, fill in the attached form in order to inform us of your intention to attend the 
Conference as well as of the number of delegates and accompanying persons and send 
it to 

Ref.: MBSHC Circular Letter 01/2010 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
Following the above reference, the 17th Conference of the Mediterranean and Black 
Seas Hydrographic Commission (MBSHC17), will take place in Athens, Greece,  
from 1 to 3 June, 2011.  
 

geopol@hnhs.gr with a copy to the MBSHC Chairman preferably not later than 31 
March 2011. 
  
If you require visa support or any other assistance in connection with your participation 
in the 17th MBSHC Conference, feel free to contact us at any time.  
 
Additional information concerning the venue of the Conference, accommodation, 
transportation facilities and other useful data will be provided soon.   
 
Sincerely yours,   
 
 
 
 
 
Commodore Alexandros Theodosiou HN 
Director HNHS 
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